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The Library Advisory group wishes to inform the Senate that the library, in consultation with
impacted departments, has opted not to continue the subscription to Films on Demand due to
low usage and high cost. The cost of the subscription will be reallocated to expand our access
to JSTOR materials in a variety of fields or, in the event of pricing changes which will be
negotiated over the summer, continue existing subscription services. Films on Demand will
remain active until the end of the current fiscal year.


